

S.B

AA/SAN
18th December 1980.

Dr. P. Barbor,
Consultant Paediatrician,
Nottingham Childrens Hospital,

c.c. Dr. E.A. French,
Consultant Haematologist,
General Hospital, Nottingham.

Dear Dr. Barbor,

re:

| | |
|-------|-----|
| GRO-A | .66 |
| GRO-A | |

For your information, I enclose:-

- 1) His bleeding episodes, transfusions and prophylaxis so far this term.
- 2) Laboratory results
- 3) Orthopaedic chart.

| |
|-------|
| GRO-A |
|-------|

 returned to the College with the residue of his holiday bleeds into his right knee. We have put him on prophylaxis and intensive physiotherapy to try and remobilise him. I have the impression that

| |
|-------|
| GRO-A |
|-------|

 is not as highly motivated for re-mobilisation as he has been in the past.

Yours sincerely,

A. Aronstam
Consultant Haematologist.

ENC.

P.s. His last inhibitor level on 16.12.80 was negative.